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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE MCCC 
ALUMNI FAMILY MEMBER SCHOLARSHIP 

 
 MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the MCCC 

Alumni Family Member Scholarship to Carson Witte. The $2,500 scholarship is to be used for tuition, 

books, fees and essential supplies. 

 Witte, of Erie, is a 2016 graduate of Mason Senior High School. He is studying nursing at MCCC. 

He is involved with youth hunting and gun safety, showing kids how to bow hunt.  Carson is the son of 

Shannon and Rhonda Witte. 

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be a Monroe County resident, a U.S. citizen, a 

Monroe County high school graduate, and an immediate relative (child or spouse) of an MCCC graduate 

or student who earned 24 or more credits at MCCC. Additionally, a student must maintain full-time 

enrollment status of 12 credit hours or more. Special consideration will be given to a relative of an 

MCCC Alumni Association member in good standing. 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, visit 

https://www.monroeccc.edu/financial-aid or contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. 

If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at 

(734) 384-4214. 
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